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First name: Cesar

Last name: Flores
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Title: 

Comments: Forest Service,

 

Taking away something that means a great deal to myself and others is really upsetting. These roads or road

should remain open to the public not because it's our right as taxpayers, but it's how our founders of our nation

thought us how to hunt for food and survival as time went on he have many other that enjoy going out to horse

back, mountain biking , camping, four wheeling our just simply getting out of town to a beautiful place with our

sons, daughters or family. Taking that away will upset and sadden a lot of families and the future that is to come.

I beg you to please leave these path ways open for us

 

Best Regards,

Cesar Flores


